
 

February 14, 2006 
 
 
 
Mr. Bruce Bloomer 
Praxair Distribution Inc. 
1400 Polco Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46224 
 
Re:  097-22636-00189     Certified Mail: 7000 0600 0023 5186 5928 
        Revocation of SSOA 
        No. 097-5131-00189 
 
Dear Mr. Bloomer: 
 
The letter from Praxair Distribution Inc, received on May 20, 2005, has been reviewed. This letter 
requested that SSOA No. 097-5131-00189, issued for the abrasive cleaning operation Model LS B-H-SC-
20 cylinder shot blaster located 1400 Polco Street, Indianapolis, IN 46224, be revoked. The reason for 
this revocation request is that the abrasive cleaning operation was removed from service in 2004.  This 
was verified by an inspection conducted by the Office of Environmental Services (OES) on June 17, 
2005.  
 
Pursuant to 326 IAC 2-1.1-9, any permit to construct or operate or any permit revision approval granted 
by the commissioner may be revoked for any cause that establishes in the judgement of the 
commissioner the fact that continuance of the permit or permit revision approval is not consistent with the 
purposes of 326 IAC 2.  Since the equipment is no longer in operation, the SSOA is no longer required.  
 
The SSOA No. 097-5131-00189, issued on October 28, 1999, is hereby revoked.  Pursuant to IC 4-21.5-
3-5(a) and (b), this revocation letter is effective in eighteen (18) days from the date of this letter. 
   
If there are any questions about this revocation, please contact Anh-tuan Nguyen at (317) 327-2353 or 
call (317) 327-2234. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original Signed by: 
 
Felicia A. Robinson 
Manager of Environmental Planning 
Office of Environmental Services 
 
FAR/an 
 
cc: File 
 Marion County Health Department 
 Air Compliance 
 OAQ: 
 Administration & Development Section 
 Contract Management Section- Kim Wade 
 Contract Management Section-Barbara VanWinkle 
 Policy Planning & Coordination Section - Chet Bohannon 
 Compliance Data Section 
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